

Detachment Officers

Detachment Information

Squadron Information

The Sons of The American Legion are committed to supporting The American Legion Child Welfare Foundation (CWF). In just a few short years we have raised nearly \$6,000,000.00 for the Betterment of Children Everywhere. However, we need your help to reach our goal of \$2.00 per member for CWF in 2014, please read over the information and submit your donation to The Child Welfare Foundation before May 31, 2014.

- Letter from CWF President Dennis R Boland
- 100 Percent Per Capita Award Form
- 2014 CWF Grants
- CAT Membership Incentives
- CAT Tales
- Donate Online
- Print and Mail Donation
- Memorial and Tribute Donations

A sincere thank you to all the Squadrons and individual members who have supported the CWF in the past, you have truly made a difference to the lives of so many children. Make sure you fill out the 100 Percent Awards Form to receive your awesome banner.

Michael Lawler, Detachment Adjutant Sons of The American Legion Detachment of Wisconsin.

Sons of The American Legion Detachment of Wisconsin